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YEAR 3 RHS ROSEMOOR VISIT - THURSDAY 18TH APRIL 2024

To Prime Parents of: E3

To School Members:

& EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: RHS Rosemoor Visit — Thursday 18th April 2024

We have arranged for Year 3 to visit RHS Rosemoor as part of their learning in science about plants.

As part of the day, the children will take part in a workshop about how plants grow. This is a hands-on workshop and will challenge
the children to investigate and find out more about the life cycle of a plant. They will then have the opportunity to explore the
gardens and make use of the woodland trail and adventure area as well. This visit supports our learning around plants in science
excellently and we refer back to it throughout the sequence.

We will depart from school by 9.20am and return by 2.45pm in time for buses and the usual end of the school day.

Children need to wear a school jumper and clothing that they don’t mind possibly getting a bit mucky. They also need to wear
sensible trainers that they can walk in, a coat and possibly sun cream if necessary.

The children need a packed lunch and plenty to drink. School packed lunches can be booked via the gateway, please indicate if
necessary in the comments box and a charge of £2.50 will be applied (if applicable). No fizzy drinks, sweets or glass bottles. They
may bring a rucksack to carry these items but they do not need to bring anything else.

The cost of this trip is £8.20 per child. Rosemoor provide a travel grant to local schools which we are fortunate to be able to take
advantage of, significantly reducing the cost of this visit. We have to carefully cost every trip and this does mean that our costings

rely upon every child participating. If your circumstances are such that you are unable to pay this contribution, please contact the
school to discuss this in confidence.

A payment request has been set up in the school gateway, please login to give consent and pay your contribution by Monday 25t
March 2024.

We are looking forward to a great trip.
Kind regards,

Mr W Slocombe
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www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/winkleigh
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore
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should not distribute, copy or disclose the contents of this e-mail to anyone else as this email, as well as any files transmitted with it, is confidential and intended solely for the use

of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.

https://app.schoolcomms.com/messaging/sentitems/155379606 2/2



